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Liquidia Technologies, Inc. (“Liquidia”) is committed to maintaining the highest 
level of professional and ethical standards in the conduct of its business in every 
jurisdiction in which it operates. Therefore, Liquidia strongly believes in 
advancing its business on the basis of its reputation and the quality of its 
products and services, and not on other factors such as lavish entertainment, 
lucrative consulting arrangements, improper relationships or transfers of value to 
government officials or healthcare professionals (HCPs). 
 
To this effect, Liquidia has adopted a robust and comprehensive compliance 
program (“CCP”) that includes policies and procedures to guide and monitor our 
interactions with HCPs as required by the April 2003 publication “Compliance 
Program Guidance for Pharmaceutical Manufacturers,” developed by the United 
States Department of Health and Human Services Office of Inspector General 
(OIG) and the Pharmaceutical Research and Manufacturers of America (PhRMA) 
“Code on Interactions with Health Care Professionals”. Within this framework, in 
order to comply with California’s Health and Safety Codes §§ 119400-119402 
Liquidia has established an annual spending limit of Two Thousand Dollars 
($2,000) per HCP in connection with meals and beverages, promotional 
materials, scientific articles or other educational items or appropriate transfers of 
value provided to California HCPs. 

Liquidia declares, based on its good faith understanding of the California Health 
and Safety Codes §§ 119400-119402, that as of April 1, 2024, it is in substantial 
compliance with its CCP and the requirements of California Health and Safety 
Codes §§ 119400-119402. This declaration is based on Liquidia’s most recent 
evaluation, which includes consideration of the above annual aggregate limit. 
This declaration will be updated on an annual basis. 

If you would like to obtain a description of Liquidia’s CCP or a print version of this 
document, please contact the Liquidia Compliance Department via email 
at compliance@liquidia.com or by phone at (919) 328-4400. 
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